Leicester, Leicestershire and Rutland GP Patient Experience Survey

GP patient experience survey - LLR ICB

Dear Colleague

Services provided by GP practices have been key topics of conversation, not least in Leicester, Leicestershire and Rutland. Local practices have been working hard to improve aspects of services that patients have told us they have poorer experiences of.

We now want to hear whether patients aged 16 years and over are seeing those improvements.

If you are registered with a GP practice locally, please complete a questionnaire and share your experiences.

We appreciate that we are making a further ask of you, but please share information about the survey with as many people as possible to encourage them to participate.

Information for sharing is included at the bottom of this email.

If you would like to access any further materials to promote the survey, you can find them on our website: https://leicesterleicestershireandrutland.icb.nhs.uk/be-involved/gp-patient-survey/.

Many thanks for your time and support

Kirstie
Kirstie Swinfield
Engagement and Insights Team
NHS Leicester, Leicestershire and Rutland Integrated Care Board

P.S If children and young people’s health is important to your organisation, you might be interested in another engagement project that we’re currently running. The Young Voices on Healthcare project aims to hear children, young people, and families’ experiences and views on healthcare. We’re having an online event (on Microsoft Teams) to discuss our approach to the engagement. You’re welcome to join on Monday 29 January, from 5.15 until 6.15pm, via this link: https://bit.ly/NHSLLRyoungvoiceswebinar290124. To learn more, visit: https://www.bit.ly/youngvoicesonhealth.

